
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
General Court of New Hampshire 

 
The General Court of New Hampshire is committed to 
ensuring that all persons are treated with dignity, respect, and 
courtesy. 
 
The General Court of New Hampshire does not discriminate on 
the basis of disability in admission to, access to, or operation 
of its programs, services, or activities.  The General Court of 
New Hampshire does not discriminate on the basis of disability 
in its hiring or employment practices. 
 
This notice is provided as required by Title II of the Americans 
with Disabilities Act of 1990. 
 
Questions, concerns, complaints, or requests for additional 
information may be forwarded to the General Court of New 
Hampshire ADA Compliance Coordinator: 
 

Jennifer Becker 
General Court Administrative Office 

107 North Main Street 
Room 113 

Concord, NH 03301 
(603) 271-5685 


